
Interested parties may contact the Commission on Colleges to learn about the accreditation status of 

UNA, to file a third-party comment at the time of the University’s decennial review (the next review by 

the Commission on Colleges is in 2021-2022), or to file a complaint against the University for alleged 

non-compliance with a SACSCOC standard or requirement. Normal inquiries about the University of 

North Alabama, such as admission requirements, financial aid, educational programs, etc. should be 

addressed directly to the University and not to the SACSCOC. To contact the University call 256-765-

4258, or write to: Office of the Vice President for Academic Affairs and Provost, University of North 

Alabama, UNA Box 5041, Florence, AL 35632-0001. To locate contact information for individual 

departments, see the campus directory at: http://www.una.edu/directory/. 
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